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Jemma Smalls has joined the Rail Forum as Communications, Policy and Public Affairs Manager.

Jemma is a familiar face to many, having began her career in rail as an undergraduate intern with the Rail
Forum in 2018. 

Since then Jemma has gained valuable experience at both Porterbrook and Ford & Stanley Group, with a
key focus on engagement with stakeholders, customers and suppliers. 

Jemma has an unrivalled energy and drive and will be responsible for delivering external communications
to members, stakeholders and wider media, amongst other responsibilities.

Jemma said: “I am delighted to join the Rail Forum team once more and am very much looking forward to
getting stuck in and engaging with our members, key stakeholders and the wider media.

“Rail Forum membership is wonderfully diverse, collaborative and innovative; it is a privilege to join the
team and be able to showcase the fantastic work that is undertaken.”

Elaine Clark, CEO at Rail Forum, said: “It is with great excitement that we welcome Jemma to the team.

https://news.railbusinessdaily.com/jemma-smalls-joins-rail-forum/
https://www.railforum.uk/


Jemma is a great asset and I’m sure you will all join me in welcoming her and wishing her well in her new
role.”
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